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Beachwood Breeze

     


P.O. Box 17385
                 Jacksonville, FL  32245-7385
Your Neighborhood Newsletter of People and Events
March 2017
New Neighbor?
   If you have recently moved into the subdivision, welcome!  The officers of the Beachwood Civic Association look forward to meeting more new neighbors this year at the monthly civic meetings.  
   Payment of the yearly civic association dues ($25) is voluntary.  To date, dues have been received for 96 out of 328 homes.  Although the yearly membership drive has ended, we will gladly accept dues at any time.  Simply mail the payment to the Beachwood Civic Association, (BCA) Post Office Box 17385, Jacksonville, FL  32245-7385. 
Reporting Crimes to Police
   Crimestoppers offers a way to report to police without ever being identified as a snitch … The key is anonymity. A person who reports a crime is given a number. A name is never used. That person is then given a phone number to obtain the status of a case. Once a week, the citizen can call to receive an update. Once an arrest is made, the citizen then is eligible for a reward.  
   On cases solved by Crimestoppers, the average conviction rate is an amazing 95 percent. Any crime is eligible for a reward, not just murders. Crimestoppers must be contacted first. Tips can be made over a phone line or secure form on the website, not by email. So call safely and help reduce crime.

 - The call center does not have call display or recording devices.  

 - Tipsters are not asked for a name. A number is provided. 

 - Rewards are made for an arrest; a conviction is not required. 

 - The Crimestoppers board determines the amount of the reward. There are standard guidelines. 

 - Once a reward is approved, the tipster can pick up the reward at a designated local bank. No questions asked. 

 - Tip line: (866) 845-TIPS (8477) 

 - Local office: (904) 398-5883  

(Excerpt is from the Florida Times Union, Opinion Page, Friday February 3, 2017)
Neighborhood Watch Program
   While Beachwood is a generally quiet neighborhood, your participation is needed to help keep it that way!  
   Now is the time to step up and get involved with our   * Neighborhood Watch Program*.       Mr. Mike Gillim (telephone no. 998-9115) is the Neighborhood Watch Coordinator.  
   If we work together and communicate what is happening, it could be the solution to reducing crime in Beachwood.  By calling Mr. Gillim and providing your e-mail address, you can be notified of incidents of crime. We will be discussing this topic further at the next civic meeting on March 21st.  The email address is:   Beachwood.watch@yahoo.com 
Recycle Schedule (Yellow Top Bin)

Is Every OTHER Week

   It appears there is still uncertainty on when to put the recycle bin to the curb.  The Waste Pro Company sent calendars to each resident several months ago.  The calendars are color coded to make it easy to follow.  For example, recycle days will be:   03/21, 04/04, 04/18, , etc.
( A list of what is Recyclable and what is NOT has been added to the Neighborhood Link site for your reference.

http://www.neighborhoodlink.com/Beachwood/ 

If an item doesn’t fit into the trash bin, put it out for collection on the recycle day.  i.e., mattresses, furniture, etc. 

   Our Next Meeting
will be held on Tuesday, Mar. 21st
at 7:00 pm inside the Community
Center, 11758 Marina Drive
 Newcomers are always welcome!
